
 

 

 

 

 

 

       16 April 2021 

 

 

Dear Mr. Kishimori,  

 

 With reference to your letter dated 24 March 2021, regarding the project entitled “Fostering 

Capacities in the Arab States for Sustaining Peace to Achieve Prosperity in the Arab World”, 

funded by the Japan-UNDP Partnership Fund, it is my pleasure to inform you that the Government 

of Japan has approved UNDP’s request for an extension of the project term until 31 March 2022. 

 

 In this connection, the Permanent Mission of Japan to the United Nations reminds UNDP to 

submit a final report including final financial report based on actual expenditures at the end of the 

assignment period. 

 

 I look forward to our continued cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

AMANO Hiroko 

First Secretary 

Permanent Mission of Japan 

To the United Nations 

 

 

Mr. Hajime Kishimori 

Senior Advisor, Japan Unit 

Bureau for External Relations and Advocacy 

United Nations Development Program 

New York, NY 10017  


